$eeizcommunimy

Solid PDA, Sunrise Productions merge

Solid PDA and Sunrise Productions recently announced that they will be joining forces, with the Solid PDA team to move
across Cape Town to Sunrise's Westlake studio. The two computer animation houses have been sharing work and ideas for
the past 18 months and Solid PDA MD, Brad Stilwell, described the merging of the two companies as a "natural and
extremely exciting progression.” Sunrise is currently working with US-based Animated Family Films in co-producing a
feature-length movie called An African Tale.

For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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